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Let's Connect!

Welcome back to the latest edition of "Junior Rockers This

Term's Music Update." As we embark on a new term filled

with rhythmic adventures, we're excited to bring you the

latest happenings at Junior Rockers.

We’d like to thank our students, parents and schools for a

fantastic Term 4 so far, and share some exciting moments

as we look toward the end of the year!

Questions? Ideas? We're here to listen. Reach out to us

at info@juniorrockers.com for any queries or to explore

this term's musical voyage.
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Merline has been learning with

keyboard with Junior Rockers since

February 2018. In her years learning

music, she has recently moved on

to some advanced material such as

‘All Is Found’ from Frozen. Now, she

is delving into the world of

Traditional Celtic Folk with ‘Wild

Mountain Thyme’.

Our Talented STUDENTS

Merline deighton
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Levi is a hard-working Drum Student

at Caulfield South Primary School.

He has been preparing some tunes

for the upcoming Junior Rockers

concert, including ‘Believer’ by

Imagine Dragons, and ‘So What?’ by

P!nk

levi sachs



some end of year concerts so far
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school in the
spotlight

We were honoured to be a part of St

Dominic’s Primary School’s first ever Prep

Parent Morning Tea & Expo. It is a great

pleasure and delight to meet some of the

new families coming to school in 2024, and

chat about all the musical and instrumental

opportunities that await Prep & Foundation

students in the new year.

Thank you to Natalie & the team for having

us! We’re looking forward to what 2024 can

bring! 

📷 Business Manager - Jayden

https://emojipedia.org/camera
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TRY THIS SONG!
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Get in Touch

We are humbled and grateful for the wonderful feedback

we've received from parents and students. Here's what

some of them had to say:

"My child's confidence has grown immensely since joining

Junior Rockers. Thank you for making learning music so

enjoyable!" - Sarah T.

"Junior Rockers is the highlight of my son's week. He

always comes home with a big smile and sings us the new

songs he's learned." - James L.

Have any questions, suggestions, or want to

enroll your child in our music programs?

Our friendly team is here to assist you.

Reach out to us at info@juniorrockers.com

or visit our website at

www.juniorrockers.com.

Testimonials

That's all for "This Term's Music News." We can't wait to

share the joy of music with your children and witness their

musical journey unfold this term. Thank you for being a part

of our Music Program.

Rock on!

The Junior Rockers Team
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